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<spartridge@nvcc.edu>; andrewko@amazon.com <andrewko@amazon.com>; jeffrey.j.wilcox@lmco.com
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<pwcssupt@pwcs.edu>; superintendent@acps.k12.va.us <superintendent@acps.k12.va.us> 
CC: Torres-Barthel, Lizette (Arlington County Public Schools) <lizette.torres@apsva.us>; Schiavelli, Melvyn D.
<mschiavelli@nvcc.edu>; Medairy_B-Asst@bah.com <Medairy_B-Asst@bah.com>; nett_elizabeth@bah.com
<nett_elizabeth@bah.com>; debbie.smith@telos.com <debbie.smith@telos.com> 
Subject: Re: CCI - Follow up Information and Teleconference 
Attachment(s): "agenda-item-4-c---cci-instructions-for-application-for-certification-as-a-regional-node.docx","CCI-Blueprint
final.pdf" 

Greetings:

Thanks again to all of you who were able to participate in our CCI Northern Virginia Node planning meeting and welcome to

those of you who have expressed interest in being involved in the Node strategic planning effort.  If you need background on

the Commonwealth Cyber Initiative, please see the attached document entitled CCI Blueprint final.

We have received the Instructions for Application for Certification of the Regional Node (see attached agenda-iten-4c-cci). 

As we anticipated, a good deal of data will need to be assembled to meet the requirements for Certification.  We expect

more details to be clarified at the upcoming VRIC meeting scheduled for March 12

(http://www.schev.edu/index/institutional/grants/va-research-investment-fund/vric-meetings).  

We would like to schedule a call with you on Friday March 15 at 9:30 - 10:45 AM to discuss some of the specific definitions

of the data required for Certification and to discuss how to move forward with the certification process and parallel strategic

planning for the Node.  

To support efficiency, we will pull together a smaller team to develop the Certification package on behalf of the NoVa Region

Node, but you, and a larger group beyond the initial interest group, will need to provide baseline data to support the

package.  Please take a look at the data call and be prepared to let us know what data can be easily assembled and what

data will be more challenging for you to collect.

We look forward to continuing the discussion on March 15.

The call in number is:

+1-240-454-0879 USA Toll

Access code: 643 840 418 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Warm regards, Liza

Liza Wilson Durant, PhD

Professor and Associate Dean 

Strategic Initiatives and Community Engagement

Volgenau School of Engineering

George Mason University

Mobile: 301.806.2393
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may be subject to disclosure under the Virginia Freedom of Information Act.


